
From: Rich LaBombard
To: Laura Kasper
Subject: Fwd: Resignation
Date: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 6:29:03 AM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Tim Ketelhut <tketelhut@gmail.com>
Date: August 21, 2023 at 7:57:53 PM EDT
To: Rich LaBombard <rlabombard@douglasmi.gov>
Cc: Jennifer Pearson <Douglas@douglasmi.gov>
Subject: Resignation

﻿
Hi Rich,
Effective immediately I am resigning from the DDA.  I have enjoyed my time on
the DDA serving my community but due to the recent AED decision, I no longer
want to be associated with Douglas and what I identify as a severe lack of due
diligence after my several attempts to provide a resource to the city and the
council.  While I respect the decision of the city, due to the nature of my career I
can't, in good faith, continue to support a municipality that has made a decision
that is not in the best interest of the citizens.  Good luck on your future endeavors
and thank you for all the assistance. 

Best Regards,
Tim Ketelhut
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